
Regional School Programs Updates 

4/12/17 

 

*Proud and excited to announce that we applied again for Alternative Program of Distinction, and we 

have been selected as a finalist.  We receive our site visit from KDE on 4/19/17 at 12:00pm.  I’ve invited 

the directors and other community partners to come at that time to share our collaboration.  Please feel 

free to also join if you would like.   

*Made one calendar adjustment after sharing our calendar with Dayton; and I will review that with the 

advisory board when we meet on 4/18/17.   

*RSP Kprep will begin 4/26/17 

*RSP awards and promotion ceremony will be Friday, May 12th at 12:00pm.  I will send out an invite 

electronically as well with the flyer that I have some here today.     

*Planning our end of the year items (field day and carnival 5/11, “80-4-20” reward trip 4/18, good faith 

reward trip 5/9).   

*We have continued our meetings and new collaboration with NKU and are finalizing PD opportunities 

for the fall.   

 

 

 

 

 


